        Dear Parents/Guardians:

Frances – Reminder to parent’s about playground use and parent pick-up downstairs?


· FOOD DRIVE UPDATE:

Unfortunately, due to last minute VIHA direction we have had to cancel our Food Drive for the Goldstream Food Bank.  However, if you would still like to contribute to the food bank, we have 3 options for you!
· Online: https://goldstreamfoodbank.org/     or    https://sd62.schoolcashonline.com/
or 

· Drop-off your donations directly at the Goldstream Food Bank

Thank you for your support

Millstream Leadership Team, Mrs. Ramsbottom & Mme Culver 


· Our library is still missing books that were signed out last spring.  Please check to see if you have any of these books at home.   

· Save The Date: 

Winter Concert Live Virtual Event on December 16th Via MS Teams. Times to be determined. 
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